
24th April 2024 

 House Captains’ Meeting - Minutes 

 

Present: Charles, Lincoln, Logan, Lewis, Braydon, Ollie, Georgia, Lennox, Mrs 

Povey, Governor 

 

1. Minutes and actions from the last House Captains’ meeting in January 

were discussed: 

• Everyone was really pleased with the ‘Hot Tuck’ service.  Students 

discussed the need to reinforce the rules. 1 item to start and then return 

to the end of the queue if you require more. Students should not be 

getting food for others. JP and HCs to monitor and remind students 

when queuing. 

• Football posts have been painted and the nets have been replaced with 

new ones. 

• Roundabout did improve after Mr Bright had looked at it, but it has 

appeared to have stiffened up again – JP to inform Mr Bright. 

• Students felt that the ability to use both gates at the start and end of the 

school day was a much better system for them; some students might 

need reminding – JP to ask tutors to remind students. 

2. Ideas, actions or concerns for this half-term – each House Captain to 

meet with House Teams over the next two weeks to feedback on actions 

from January and to collect new concerns/ideas for the summer term.  It 

was agreed that the House Captains would collect thoughts on some of 

these points: 

 

• Celebrations and Gatherings 

• Awards 

• Activity Week – ideas for House Challenges 

• Market Day 

 

3. AOB – No other business today. 

 


